
 
 

 
 

SOLICITATION FOR NAMING RIGHTS PETITIONS 
HOG AND SHEEP BARN – BEEF BARN – INDOOR ARENA  

MORGAN COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS 
 

Morgan County is accepting petitions for naming rights in consideration for the new Hog and Sheep Barn, Beef Barn 
and Indoor Arena at the Morgan County Fairgrounds.  The new Hog and Sheep Barn is scheduled to be completed by 
March 2026.   
 
Only petitions for naming rights in consideration will be accepted.  The County is not currently accepting petitions for 
naming rights in recognition for these facilities.  For more information regarding naming rights, please see the County’s 
Naming Rights Policy which can be found on the County’s website: https://morgancounty.colorado.gov/.  Petition 
forms can be found here: https://morgancounty.colorado.gov/ or obtained from the Commissioners’ Office at 218 
Kiowa Avenue, Fort Morgan, Colorado 80701, 970-542-3500. 
 
Requirements and Limitations: 
 

1. Minimum consideration level: $200,000.00, financial consideration only, no in-kind consideration.  
 

2. Companies or individuals seeking naming rights must be a business located in Morgan County or resident of 
Morgan County. 

 
3. Please include the desired length of naming rights and proposed payment schedule for consideration, if 

applicable.  
 
4. Petitions may include drawings of proposed signage or other means to display name or logo of petitioner.  
 
5. The County reserves the right to engage sponsors for facilities and areas located inside the Hog and Sheep 

Barn, Beef Barn and Indoor Arena.  
 
6. The County may consider participation in fair activities depending on the consideration as part of the naming 

rights agreement.  
 
Naming rights will be governed by an agreement entered into between the successful petitioner and the County.   If the 
successful petitioner and the County cannot reach an agreement, the County may solicit new petitions.  
 
Construction plans for the hog and sheep barn may be reviewed through the Commissioners’ Office.  
 
Due Date for Petition: 4 p.m. on October 31, 2025.  Petitions received after this due date will be rejected.  
 
Petitions may be submitted electronically to bccadmin@co.morgan.co.us or dropped off at the Commissioners’ Office.   
Petitions are confidential until the petition opening to be scheduled after the due date and noticed on a Board of County 
Commissioner agenda.  Petitioners will receive prior written notice of the petition opening date.  
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